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C o u n t r y H i l l E s t a t e s . c a 

Monday June 20, 2016 

RE: Country Hill Estates 

Councillor Darouze, 

On behalf of the Country Hill Estates Association (CHEA), our Board of Directors are requesting an 
update regarding items discussed at our community meeting on May 17th.  

At this meeting, the city representatives in attendance agreed to the following: 

1. Determine the timeline for completion of the environmental assessment on Phase III 
2. Determine if there has been an amendment to the drainage plan outlined in the current 

Development Plan and if so, determine the timeline for approval  
3. Complete an inspection of the ditches in Phase I and Phase II and develop an action plan for 

completion based on the inspector’s report 
4. Conduct a meeting with Cornwall Sand and Gravel to determine the following: 

a. Purpose of dumping in Phase III 
b. The timeline for completion of connecting roads to John Quinn and Adam Baker 
c. The timeline for completion of Phase III 

5. Complete an inspection of the amount of lighting currently installed in the community  
 

It has now been a month since the above commitments were made and to date, the CHEA board 
members have not received any formal correspondence related to these concerns. 

Please have the city provide a detailed update on the status of the above items within 10 business days.  

Sincerely, 

 
Sue Noël 
Country Hill Estates 
Board of Directors 


